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July 13, 2012

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Attention:	David W. Danner
		Executive Director and Secretary

RE:	Correction to Prior Filing
	UE-120770 to	UE-120813
	
Dear Mr. Danner:

On July 11, 2012, PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power & Light Company submitted a revision to its June 1, 2012, Renewable Report (Docket UE-120813).  The transmittal letter attached to this filing incorrectly referred to Docket UE-120770.  

Attached please find Revised Pages 7 and 8 of the June 1, 2012 Renewable Report. Included in the original report as a courtesy, were copies of the information that PacifiCorp had provided to the Washington Department of Commerce, pages 7 through 10 of the original filing.  Enclosed please find updated pages from the Washington Department of Commerce report that reclassifies generation from hydro electric resources as “water” rather than “wind”, revised pages 7 and 8 of the Renewable Report.  None of these changes impact any of the other portions of PacifiCorp’s original filing. 

Informal questions should be directed to Carla Bird at (503) 813-5269 or Carla.Bird@Pacificorp.com.

Sincerely,


William R. Griffith
Vice President, Regulation

Cc:	Deborah Reynolds
	Rebecca Beaton
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